
I am an attorney in private practice---significantly real estate issues including landlord-tenant--- 

and a taxpayer in this state.  I own real property in Clackamas County and have owned rentals in 

both Multnomah and Washington Counties. 

 

I urge you to vote no on the above bill.  I could write several pages on the reason, but the first 

would be common sense 

 

 

 

Richard A. Uffelman 

Shareholder 

 
5300 Meadows Rd., Ste. 200 
Lake Oswego, OR 97035 

t 503.620.8900 | f 503.620.4878 | d 503-906-2215 

E-mail: rau@buckley-law.com 

Paralegal: Nicole Gossett-Schommer 

E-mail: ngs@buckley-law.com 

Due to the large volume of email, I may not be able to read your incoming message immediately -- if your matter is time sensitive, 
please contact my Paralegal, Nicole Gossett Schommer, by email or telephone at ngs@buckley-law.com or 503-620-8900.  
 
Privileged Communication Warning. Privileged/Confidential Information may be contained in this message. If you are not the addressee 
indicated in this message (or responsible for delivery of the message to such person), you may not copy or deliver this message to anyone. 
In such case, you should destroy this message and kindly notify the sender by reply email. Please advise immediately if you or your 
employer does not consent to Internet email for messages of this kind. Opinions, conclusions and other information in this message that do 
not relate to the official business of my firm shall be understood as neither given nor endorsed by it. 
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